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To: Transfusion Services Managers 
From: Hospital Relations  
Date: September 28, 2020 
Re: eLIS Go Live  
 
Overview:  
On July 29, 2020 Carter BloodCare received 510(k) approval of a newly developed 
transfusion service information system, eLIS, by the U.S. Food and Drug Administration. 
The system will be used by the Immunohematology Reference laboratory as of October 
1, 2020. 
 
Impact to Clients:   

- Please expect a slight increase in turnaround time from 0500 to 0900 on 
Thursday, October 1st as the new system is implemented.  

- There will be a few minor changes in reports requiring an update to two sections 
of the service manual. Please download and replace section 4.0 forms Reporting 
Suspected Transfusion Complications and section 12.0 forms Reference and 
Transfusion (attached.) 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


